
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 All about autumn and the different seasons, talking about the changes and 
differences in the outdoor environment.  

 Looking at videos and pictures to observe the changes as we go into autumn. 
 Going on an autumn walk to look at the different coloured trees and leaves.  
 Hearing and continuing a rhyming string. 
 In maths we will be ordering numbers to 10 (consecutively) by using number lines 

and numicon.  
 We will be sorting objects to our own criteria.  
 Writing descriptive words about leaves we have found at forest rangers.  
 Creating our own autumn pictures using different art materials. 
 Practising our key words through autumn games.  

 

 

 

 

Work at home…  

Please go on an autumn walk. What can you 
see? Talk about the colours, sounds and things 
that have changed since the summer.  

Collect autumn objects which you can bring in 
and share with the class.  

REMINDERS 
 The school doors open at 8.35am and children have to be here for 8.45am as the 

doors close and the register will be taken.  
 Lunches need to be ordered on Parent Pay.  
 Reading books and record books need to be in school every day. Keywords can be 

left at home.  
 Please can all children be sent into school with a coat as the weather can turn quickly 

and we are outside lots during the day.  

We are collecting autumn items to put 
inside our classrooms. Any autumn things 
such as pine cones, conkers, pumpkins, 
squash or interesting leaves would be 
greatly appreciated.  

Just a reminder that the PTA disco is on 
Thursday 24th. All children are to come to 
school in their own clothes for the day.  

Deadline for the Christmas Card Competition 
is Thursday 17th October. We have had lots of 
lovely entries so far and we look forward to 
receiving some more! 


